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March 7,1994

Robert M. Goss, President
Transco Products, Inc.
Executive Offices
55 East Jackson Blvd.
Suite 2100
Chicago, Illinois 60604-4166

,

Dear Mr. Goss:

As a followup to a telephone conversation between Kevin Hawks and Steve West
of my staff, I would like to thank you for your invitation to witness testing
of the Darmatt cable wrap protection systum.

We are unable, at this time, to participate in the testing performed by
Transco products Inc. and Darchem Engineering Inc. or to engage in a formal
review for the qualification of the fire protection system in question.
However, we are very much interested in your efforts and would be pleased to
receive any information or testing results you may want to share with us.

I look forward to hear from you on this matter.

Sincerely,

uv s .: vgud by

Conrad E. McCracken, Chief
Plant Systems Branch
Division of Systems Safety and Analysis
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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